From: Avalos, Mary Ann A@DOT <mary.ann.avalos@dot.ca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 1:48 PM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Subject: Buckeye Road Bridge

Good afternoon, thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Mitigated Negative Declaration for the
Buckeye Road Bridge replacement project, SCH # 2019029140. The Department has no comment.

Thank you

MaryAnn Avalos

Transportation Planner

Office of Rural Planning and Administration
Department of Transportation — District 10
1976 E Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd
Stockton, CA 95205
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